Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Sunday, May 4, 2014 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 

Chiming of the Trinity   

Word of Welcome! “God is Good! All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie
Bringing in the Light


Presentation of the Bible


Call to Worship
Reverend Cromie
Praise Songs: “We Fall Down” & “My Life is in You, Lord”                                                           

                                          Director of Music, 
Susan Rovira

Call to Confession
Mary Gardiner
Prayer of Confession
Mary Gardiner
Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness 
Mary Gardiner
  Congregational Response “Soften My Heart” 
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in Friendship Pad)
Reverend Cromie
Responsive Affirmation of Faith
Mary Gardiner
  (The Heidelberg Catechism Q & A 37)

Time for Children and Children’s Offering* 
Anthony Maimone
Announcements                         
Reverend Cromie
Joys & Concerns
Bob Wegner
Prayers of the People followed by the Lord’s Prayer
Mary Gardiner
Time of Greeting 
Reverend Cromie
Hymn #138 “Holy, Holy, Holy” 

Introduction to the Offertory
Anthony Maimone
Offertory Anthem “You Are Holy (Prince of Peace)”
Cornerstone Choir

   Congregational Response “Give Thanks”


Prayer of Dedication
Anthony Maimone
Old Testament Scripture: Isaiah 32:1-8
Mary Gardiner
New Testament Scripture: Luke 8:22-25
Reverend Cromie
Message “April Showers Bring May Flowers”
Reverend Cromie


Hymn #276 “Great is Thy Faithfulness” 
Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children may leave for Sunday School.
Next Sunday, May 11th, is Mother’s Day, and also YOUTH SUNDAY!   Join us as our young people lead us in worship.  Youth who are interested in being a part of the service should talk to Pastor Courtney or Mary Gardiner.  Join us for this special service - all are welcome!
We have raised more than $10,000 through our ongoing Shop Rite Gift Card fundraiser! Gift cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $10,040 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao. Thank you to Vernice for all of her hard work through the years!
The Youth Group will meet TODAY at Manasquan Reservoir at 1:30 PM, where they will take a 45-minute boat tour of the reservoir!  Tours are narrated by Park System Naturalists and include opportunities to view local wildlife including turtles, egrets, herons, ospreys, and perhaps a Bald Eagle!  Life-jackets required (provided). Please Note: Tours are both weather and water level dependent. Cost is $6 for adults and $4 for children 12 and under.  All middle school and high school youth and their families are welcome to join the fun! 
Thanks to everyone who walked or supported the VIP Water Walk on Friday night at Allentown Presbyterian Church.  Our efforts helped to raise money for providing clean water in Malawi, Africa.  Thanks to all who participated!
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson

2015: Lisa Capurso, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Wendy Barone

2016: Tina Kas, Rosanna Maimone, Patti Miller, Sharron A. Smith (Clerk of Session)
Next meeting: May 14th at 7:20 PM at Jackson United Methodist Church
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!

2014: David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros

2015: Laura Stone, Laurie Wegner

2016: Donna Rosato, Betty Thompson

Next meeting: May 21st, 7:00 PM at the home of Betty Thompson

Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Seminary Student: Anthony Maimone, 732-722-8006 
Part-time Youth Director: Mary Gardiner, 706-358-8128
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Tina Kas, 732-928-1778
Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Nursery Care: Courtney Miner
The next meeting of the Children’s Ministry will be at DeBows on Thursday May 8th from 6-7:30 PM.  This group is for kids in K-6th grade, and typically meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month, led by Pastor Courtney, Anthony Maimone, and Pastor Betty. Each meeting has a bible lesson, craft, snack, and games!

Tuesday morning Women’s Bible Study is led by Pastor Courtney and meets every Tuesday morning from 10:30 AM – 12:15 PM at the home of Elizabeth Hughes.  The women are doing a 10-week Beth Moore DVD study called Jesus, the One and Only. 
SAVE THE DATE for a Cornerstone fundraiser at Applebee's in Howell on Saturday, June 14 from 8-10 AM. Tickets are $10 each and must be purchased in advance - forms are available on the back table at church.  Invite your friends and neighbors!
The Adult Book Study meets on Mondays at 6:30 PM at the home of Bob & Laurie Wegner. This week, on May 5th, the group will begin a study of the book “Twelve Ordinary Men: How the Master Shaped His Disciples for Greatness, and What He Wants to Do with You,” by John MacArthur. Contrary to popular belief, we do not have to be perfect to do God's work. Look no further than the twelve disciples whose many weaknesses are forever preserved throughout the pages of the New Testament. Jesus chose ordinary men - fisherman, tax collectors, political zealots - and turned their weakness into strength, producing greatness from utter uselessness. MacArthur draws principles from Christ's careful, hands-on training of the original twelve disciples for today's modern disciple - you. All adults are welcome!  
CALLING ALL GRADUATES!  Your Cornerstone church family wants to recognize and honor our high school, college and graduate school graduates on June 9. We would love to celebrate you and your accomplishments! Please send us some information about you and your plans after graduation.  Please include your picture, your graduation date and from where you graduated or will graduate this year. (Family and friends of graduates, please encourage /remind the honorees to send their information to Elizabeth or to Pastor Courtney by May 18). We would like to share the individual graduate information in the bulletin and in the upcoming June edition of our newsletter.  
Volunteers scheduled for Sunday, May 11th:

· Set-up:  Youth Volunteers
· Greeters: Youth Volunteers
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.


Sunday   May 4, 2014    10:00 a.m.
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